
Liss Forest Nursery, Petersfield Road, Greatham – SDNP/21/04848/FUL 
 
I note the agent has responded to the comments raised by the LLFA, but it is not 
clear if these now satisfy the LLFA. 
 
My earlier comments dated 14 October still apply, and the applicant has still not 
addressed the following: 
 

1) The drainage strategy is satisfactory in principle, subject to detailed design 
and construction details. 

2) A copy of the legal agreement, including a plan, for use of the existing off 
site outfall needs to be submitted to the LPA as part of the application 
documents. 

3) It is not clear if there is agreement in principle for Southern Water to adopt 
the drainage infrastructure. 

 
Objection pending receipt of further details. 
 
25 November 2021 


